
 

 

 

8th May 2025 

Dear Parents and Staff, 

JAI HIND 

In view of the current situation and with utmost priority to the safety of our students, 

parents, and staff, Mayor World School will remain closed until further notice. 

Tomorrow (Friday) will be a complete off day for students. However, all teaching staff 

are requested to visit the school between 9:00 AM and 1:00 PM to collect necessary 

teaching material for the upcoming online classes, provided the situation allows. If 

conditions are unsafe in your area, please do not come. Safety remains our top 

priority. 

To avoid any disruption in academics, the School will temporarily shift to online mode. 

Saturday will be a full working day for all students with online classes, in lieu of Friday. 

The Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) scheduled for Saturday stands suspended until 

further notice. 

The decision regarding Monday’s schedule will be shared on Sunday after assessing 

the situation. 

Non-teaching staff will also attend School from 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM, subject to 

conditions being safe, to assist teaching staff and address any parent queries. 

We urge everyone to stay calm, stay safe, and stay connected for further updates. 

India is strong, united, and powerful.  

Warm regards, 

Mayor World School 

 


